
 

                                                

 
 

11th January 2022 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

 
EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS – SPRING TERM 2022 

 
Due to the high prevalence of the Omicron variant, this Spring Term we will be offering one 

club per year group in order to reduce mixing of year groups across school.  The club will be 
delivered by both class teachers or, in the case of Year 2 & Year 6, Wigan Athletic.  We 
appreciate that this is much reduced from the clubs we usually offer, but we hope that things 

will be back to normal for the Summer Term. 
 

All clubs will commence week beginning Monday 17th January and the final week will be week 
ending Friday 25th March.  They will continue up to and re-commence immediately after the 
February half term.   

 
If your child wishes to attend, please complete the parental permission slip and return to 

school by this Thursday, 13th January.  The club will have enough space for each child in 
the year group so if your child wishes to attend they will be guaranteed a place.  
  

Please note, an email will be sent if a club has to be cancelled.  However, should an activity be 
cancelled with less than 24 hours notice, we will contact you as early as possible that day, to 

request that you make arrangements for your child to be collected at the usual school finish 
time. 
 

If your child has been present during the school day but is unable to attend their club, please 
ensure that the school office is informed before the end of the school day so that their teacher 

can be informed. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Michael 

Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 


